
2024 CVMG Annual Members Meeting 
Organizational Status as at 12 April 2024 

24-04-17 AMM Announcement 

Hosted by the Saskatchewan Section of the Canadian Vintage Motorcycle Group (CVMG), the Annual 

Members Meeting (AMM) is to be held at the Saskatoon Western Development Museum (WDM) at 

2935 Lorne Avenue in Saskatoon Friday June 7, 2024 until Sunday June 9. 

A “Meet and Greet” will be held Friday, June 7th at 18h30 (6:30 pm) at Ffun Motorcycle Company, 

635 Circle Drive in Saskatoon. Plenty of dealer bikes (Ducati, Triumph, BMW, Royal Enfield) and 

previously loved machines will be on the showroom floor plus a large lot out front for our ‘cycling 

guests’ to park and admire their machines. We are serving “A Tiny Taste of Saskatchewan” as finger-

food, featuring locally sourced and prepared specialties. Quantities are limited (have supper first, but 

leave room!) and make sure to register in advance. 

The Western Development Museum will open its doors to registered AMM attendees at 9h (9 am) on 

Saturday morning, June 8. WARNING:  The Meeting is set to begin at 10h (10 am). No search parties 

will be sent! The Meeting is scheduled to end at 15h (3pm) and will include a fine Ukrainian lunch. 

The Museum remains open until 17h (5 pm), allowing our guests to finish their morning tour. 

On Sunday, June 9th the Saskatchewan Section invites its out-of-town guests on rides of various 

distances. One is sure to suit your fancy:  Please Note:  Let us know if you require passenger space in a 

four-wheeled vehicle for any of the rides. 

• A run to John Bennett’s farm and motorcycle collection near Biggar, Saskatchewan. Biggar is 

the site of our annual Biggar Bike Rally. The guided trip is approximately 100 kms one-way and 

will include a stop at a local restaurant for a delicious (and inexpensive) lunch.  

• A shorter, guided trip to The Berry Barn featuring a Saskatoon Berry plantation, home-style 

food in a restaurant overlooking the South Saskatchewan River and lovely souvenirs for 

purchase. The trip is approximately 30 kms one-way. 

• Another guided trip to Big Mur’s Tavern in Dundurn may be offered. This 50 km one-way trip 

features an indoor or outdoor dining “adventure” in a restaurant / tavern decorated with 

motorcycles, trucks, buses, drilling equipment and the like. Obviously, there would be nothing 

here to interest any self-respecting biker group.  The food is very good too! 

• An in-town guided trip to the Saskatchewan Aviation Museum is available and may also act as 

our “fall-back” option in case of weather. Not only will you be guided to the Museum, but 

knowledgeable guides will explain the (not always so) high-flying exhibits. This Museum is 

about 10 kms away from the WDM. 

FOR PLANNING PURPOSES (AND IF YOU WANT TO EAT), PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU 

REGISTER YOUR ATTENDANCE ON THE CVMG WEBSITE BEFORE MAY 13: 
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